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Re: Waste Management ofIllinois, Inc. v. County Board ofDeKalb County, Illinois
Case No. 10-104

Dear Mr. Therriault:

Please be advised that Waste Management of Illinois, Inc. hereby waives the statutory decision in
the above appeal to and including October 18, 2012.
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April 30, 2012

yours,

A Professional Corporation


